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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Appointment of a Deputy City Manager 
 
Date:  December 6, 2018 
To:  City Council 
From:  City Manager 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 
 
The purpose of this report is to advise City Council that the City Manager will be 
submitting a report titled Appointment of a Deputy City Manager to the City Council 
meeting of December 13, 2018. 
 

CONTACT 
 
Barbara Shulman 
Interim Executive Director, Human Resources 
Tel: 416-397-4112 
Email: Barbara.Shulman@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Murray 
City Manager 
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